
  
 

 

The studio at 3 Freyer Street, Williamstown was completed last week, 
 after 5 months of work by Turtle Video. 
 
The studio is housed in a building owned by the North Williamstown 
primary school, which has been renovated by Community Outreach 
(it is an old house), a group of people associated with the school 
concerned that the school's resources should be used by the community. 
 
The facilities of the studio include an editing/control room, which houses 
a half-inch editing system; special effects and mixing console with 
gen locking facility; audio mixing and dubbing facilities. This room has an 
observation window through to a large multi-purpose room which we will 
use as a studio and share with other people such as community outreach, 
a music group, mothers club etc. The control/editing room is available 
24hours a day, 7 days a week. 
 
Access to the studio/multi-purpose space is by arrangement with 
Community Outreach and we have presently arranged to use it from 
Thursday through Monday each week.  
 
We have presently negotiated to borrow studio cameras from Carlton for a 
minimum of four days per fortnight, to facilitate a production schedule 
based upon a number of local groups using the studio space. Other groups 
who wish to use the studio may be able to fit into these times, otherwise 
the space would be available on alternate weekends, but people would 
have to borrow cameras if they wished to do studio production work. 
 
The editing system is set up permanently, and is available  by contacting 
Western Communications. 
 
A series of workshops will be run on Sunday afternoons at the studio, from 
Sunday, the 6th of June at 1pm. The cost of the workshops is two dollars 
each, and interested people should contact Western Communications. 
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